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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Gawler Railway Station – Car Park (Park ‘n’ Ride) 
Temporary changes 
As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, construction works to install a new services trench will occur in 
the Gawler Railway Station car park (Park ‘n’ Ride). 

When: Commencing Monday, 29 March 2021, for approximately 8 weeks, weather permitting.  

What you can expect: 

 Temporary reduction of car parking in the work zone. Signage and traffic management will be in place to 
advise Adelaide Metro customers of changed conditions. Please follow signage and traffic crew directions. 

 Pedestrian access to the platform at the southern end of the station will be closed.  

 Trenching and drilling for the new services trench. Some noise, dust and vibrations may be experienced 
from various machinery. Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to businesses and Adelaide Metro 
customers during these works. 

There will be no change to Gawler Heritage Café or bus interchange access.  

 

For more information, please call 1300 080 834, email dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or visit 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep. Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates, or register your details to 
receive project updates directly at www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep.   Thank you for your patience during these important 
works. 
 
Kind regards, 
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team 
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